
 
 

 
 

 
 
NOTICE 
 
Election of 2021 Bar Council - the Ballot 
 
Ballot papers for the election of the 2021 Bar Council were mailed to all those eligible to vote on 
Wednesday, 7 October 2020. 
 
Any member who has not received their ballot paper by COB Friday, 16 October, and who wishes 
to cast a vote, should contact the Association’s Certification Officer at certification@nswbar.asn.au . 
 
Members should take care to complete the ballot paper in accordance with the instructions provided.  
If any member has a query concerning the completion of the ballot paper they should contact the 
Bar Association for assistance. 
 
The ballot closes at 1.00pm on Tuesday, 3 November 2020. 
 
 
 
 

 
Greg Tolhurst 
Executive Director & Returning Officer 
 
9 October 2020 
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